Response teams locate 12.5% of cases thanks to new geolocalisation system

Bartomeu Escandell, councillor of the Formentera Council president's office, met today with
head of emergency services Pere Perelld and representatives of emergency response services
on the island including local police, ambulance crews, 112 urgent response, Guardia Civil, civil
protection, Ibanat, firefighters, social workers and employees of the court, not to mention the
heads of the company contracted to implement the geolocalisation system in Formentera's rural
areas.

According to Escandell the purpose of the encounter was to “take stock of the first year of the
pioneer service of the Formentera Council”. Of the 1,004 incidents reported on the island
between May 13 and November 29, Perell6 noted that emergency crews had been able to
locate the site thanks to the geolocalisation service in 12.5% of the cases. Representatives of
Formentera's urgent response services signalled improvements both in their ability to find sites
and in their response time.

The Council gave emergency codes to 3,600 homes situated in remote locations. Approximately
1,000 more were assigned to sites on public land. The initiative receives 183,436 euros in
funding, a sum that is provided in equal parts by the Council and the Leader fund of the
European Union. The councillor highlighted special mention received by the programme in the
Leader fund's magazine, which called it “an innovative project”.




